
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

Circular No: ISS/DP/41/2023-2024      Date: 03/03/2024 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Indian School Salalah! 

As the most crucial part of an academic year is in progress I hope you are monitoring your ward(s) 

regularly in their exam preparation. The exam date sheet has already been provided. Admit card 

for Term II examinations are issued to the students by the class teacher, in case your ward(s) has 

not received kindly approach the school office and do the needful.  

Kindly note the following schedule about the Result Day and Reopening 

Classes 
 

PTM  & Results 
Time : 3:30 pm to 5:00 pm 

New Academic year begins on 

LKG   Sunday , March 10, 2024 Monday , April 1st , 2024 

UKG Sunday , March 10, 2024 Wednesday , April 3rd , 2024 

I & II Sunday, March 17, 2024 Monday , April 1st , 2024 

III to V Tuesday, March 26, 2024 Wednesday , April 3rd , 2024 

VI to VIII Wednesday , March 27, 2024 Wednesday , April 3rd , 2024 

Uniform: 

Section Boys Girls 

LKG & UKG White Shirt & Red checkered 

Shorts, white socks with red spiral 

border& black shoes with Velcro. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

White Shirts & Red checkered Pinafore 

White Socks with red spiral border & Black 

Shoes with Velcro 

 

 



I - IV White Shirt & Red checkered 

Shorts, white socks with red spiral 

border& black shoes with Velcro. 

 

White Shirts & Red checkered Pinafore 

White Socks with red spiral border & Black 

Shoes with Velcro 

 

V-VIII White Shirt & Navy-Blue Full-Length 

Trousers 

White Socks & Black Shoes 

 

 

White Shirt & Navy-Blue Pinafore 

White Socks & Black Shoes 

 

IX-XII White Salwar & Navy Blue Kameez with white 

Dupatta 

White Socks & Black Shoes 

 

Mass-Drill 

Uniform       (I-XII) 

House color T-Shirts and Track Pants (Available in school book store)                                  , 

White Socks and White sports Shoes 

Note:  

 Text book distribution schedule will be shared shortly.  

 Kindly ensure to follow the examination guidelines shared in the class groups. 

Best wishes to all the students  

Warm regards, 

School Admin Team 


